- Mr. West reviewed the preliminary Comprehensive Fee increase that was recommended at the Trustee Budget Workshop meeting in late January. He noted that an earlier, higher proposed increase () had been withdrawn.
- In all conversations, the difficult challenge is to balance the desire to enhance accessibility (which would favor lower increases to the Comprehensive Fee) against the

and Transformation is a priority, in part, because the College is relatively underresourced in that area at the present time and because it is somethingBtd b 0 1 345.43 70ap Professor Winston Grady-Willis noted that the CIGU meeting was postponed due to the inclement weather closure last week. He did ask, however, whether the Board would

up-to-date on the status of that case and that there will be a conversation at the meeting in February regarding the incident. SGA President Alex Stark reported that SGA will host a student-only open forum to discuss campus climate issues brought to light last semester by the Food for Thought posters and further elevated this semester

forum will be facilitated by IGR-trained students and peer mediators. In response to a question, Professor Grady-Willis responded that those organizing the teach-in, which also was postponed due to inclement weather, are looking at possible dates to reschedule.

Minutes prepared by Barbara Krause. Please notify of any changes.